
TEMPLE PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Tuesday, June 21, 2022 at 7:10 PM 

Temple Town Hall 
 

A public hearing will be held at the Town Hall on Tuesday June 21, 2022, during 
the regularly scheduled meeting that begins at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of acting 
upon an application for a Lot Line Adjustment for Lots 83, 84, & 84-1 which can be 
found on Tax Map 5B. The lots are located on Moran and Cutter Rd in the Rural 
Residential and Agricultural District and are owned by Nancy & Cordes Armstrong 
and Shelley Guy. 

The proposed lot line adjustment will remain on the agenda until voted upon. 

Christine Robidoux, Chair 

 


